
From: Maureen O'Leary <Maureen.O'Leary@dartmouth.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at 5:33 PM 
To: Maureen O'Leary <Maureen.O'Leary@dartmouth.edu> 
Cc: James Wieck <james.wieck@gza.com>, "Ellen L. Arnold" <Ellen.L.Arnold@dartmouth.edu>, 
Diana Lawrence <Diana.Lawrence@dartmouth.edu> 
Subject: Rennie Farm Drop-in Session Next Monday, February 5, from 4:30-5:30 pm 
 
 Dear neighbors, 

  

We will hold a Rennie Farm drop-in session on the Dartmouth College campus at 37 Dewey Field Road, 
Room 115, on Monday, February 5, from 4:30 to 5:30 pm. Please join us if you have questions about the 
overall project progress and/or the real estate value assurance program (VAP).  

  

Sincerely, 

Maureen 

  

  

Maureen O'Leary, PhD, MBA, CBSP 

Director, Environmental Health & Safety 

Dartmouth College 

37 Dewey Field Road 

Hanover, NH 03755 

https://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs 

Maureen.O'Leary@Dartmouth.edu 

(603) 646-1762 (P) 

(603) 359-5543 (C) 
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